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EVERMAY COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

McLean, Va. Z2Z21U1

January 6, 1982

Mr. Sam Frazier

National Capitol Planning
Commission

1325 G Street, N. W.

washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Frazier:

Much to our dismay, representatives from the
Evermay Community Association will be unable to
appear personally before the Commission's meeting
on January 7 with regard to the issue of CIA's
expansion.

Since our letter of December 7 (copy attached),
we have had a meeting with Congressman Frank Wolf,
Mrs. Nancy Falck, and representatives from the CIA/

VEPCO/McLean Citizens Association. Even though Mr. Wolf
and Mrs. Falck are working with the National Park Service

and the CIA/National Capitol Planning Commission,
respectivefully, we still have concerns and would
appreciate having our December 7 letter (with its
enclosure) plus this letter read into the record at
your hearing tomorrow.

I am truly sorry that we cannot personally repre-
sent our community and appreciate this opportunity of
so doing. If there are any questions, please call at

during the work day.

With best wishes and many thanks,

Sincerely,

President

Enclosure
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